
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 13th September 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have recapped what we know about the creation story in the Bible and had an 

interesting discussion about how the world was created. 

In English, we have explored our new book which is called ‘Ug’ all about the Stone Age. We 

have looked at speech and how that works in a comic book as well as explored the main 

character of Ug. 

In Maths, we have started our place value topic by looking at thousands, hundreds, tens and 

ones. As a class we managed to count forward and backwards to 100,000 in thousands. 

In Science, we discussed healthy eating and the Eatwell plate and how much of each food we 

should be eating a day and which category a food fits in to. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Isla and Rehan for their great speech bubbles from Ug and his family. 

Headteacher's Award: Wilf and Rosie for always showing respect in the classroom. 

Shining Stars: Ed, Rosie, William 

Pupil Voice: We corrected our pronunciation of carbohydrates instead of ‘carbonhydrates’  

 

Reminders & Messages 
Friday 20th September Harvest festival – parents welcome to walk with us to the church or 

to watch the service. We will leave school at 2pm for a 2.30pm start at the church. Children 

will need to be collected from the church at 3pm. Children will need wellies for the walk. 

Please can children bring in a water bottle with their name on it. 

Please ensure that children are wearing the correct school uniform and PE kit and it has their 

name in it. 


